








Celebrating 40 years
It was February 15, 1984 when I became a Cru staff member.

My ministry first began working directly with students on Long Island, NY at 
SUNY Stony Brook and CW Post, then UMass Amherst in MA. I later helped 
students and volunteers lead on a variety of campuses in Albany, NY; Keene 
and Plymouth in NH; and western MA.
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During that time I also had great summer mission opportunities in the US and overseas in 
Romania, Central Asia. Other summers I took a few classes at Cru's Institute of Biblical Studies 
or participated in other training. Over the years, I've also taken shorter ministry trips to Hungary, 
Czech, Switzerland, Thailand, Costa Rica, and the Philippines.

The summer of 1998 I began to lead the Wildwood Summer Mission and continued doing 
that for 9 summers in a row.









By 2003 I had transitioned to being on the New York 
New England Human Resource/Leadership 
Development Team. I had all sorts of responsibilities 
that took me on the road developing our staff and 
inviting students to join with us as interns or staff. 

'07-'08 I spent the year in France working 
with the Campus Ministry National Team: 
coaching 2 American STINT teams, 
creating a de-centralized new staff training, 
planning for the 2008 summer mission and 
more.

Returning from France I stepped into the Director Role for the Leadership Development Team. 
Over the years we built the team you see pictured here. 






In 2017 Cru went through a reorganization and I made a major shift in my work. It was then that I 
became what we call the Mission Director for New England. One of my primary responsibilities as a 
Mission Director is to lead the team leaders. 
 New England Team leaders April 2023

As you likely know, this year I shifted from New England to New York in the same role of Mission 
Director.                                New York Team Leaders January 2024 









Liz Kealy New York Mission Director
297 B Greeley St, Clinton, MA 01510

liz.kealy@cru.org 302.353.2025

These 40 years were possible because of you. Your faithfulness to give, to pray, and 
to encourage have all been used by our Lord to provide and care for me. Thank you. 
We truly have been partners in the gospel.

What a privilege it is to invest in people's lives for eternity. I have worked (and am 
working) with wonderful people, have faced many challenges, and have seen the 
faithfulness of the Lord. He has done a deep work in me as well as working through 
me. Only God knows the the full results. It is all for His glory. 

It was fun for me to look over the years. I hope it was for you, too. Some of you are 
surprised to see I had brown hair. 

My heart is filled with love and gratefulness for you. 

Because God is love and His work to draw people to Himself continues, 


